
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 inserted here… 

As you would be aware, as a result of building works on level 3 at 101 Grenfell Street, the ‘Overflow 
Settlements Room’ was temporarily relocated to the Boardroom on level 2. 

I am pleased to advise that these building works are now complete and that the ‘Overflow Settlements 
Room’ will revert back to the Training Room on level 3 on Friday 4 October 2019. 

Thank you for your understanding and flexibility. 

Should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service team on 08 8423 
5000 (country callers 1800 648 176) or customersupport@landservices.com.au. 

 

 

Brenton Pike 
Chief Executive Officer 
Land Services SA 

Overflow Settlements Room 
Date: 30/09/2019 
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